Washington State Gambling Commission

Protect the Public by Ensuring that Gambling is Legal and Honest.

September 25, 2024 Sent via email to: Ikein@cbnco.com

Lindsay Kein, Legal Counsel & Designee
Bump Worldwide Inc.

145 Richmond Road

Ottawa ON K1Z1A1

Canada

RE: Bump 50:50 Electronic Raffle System - GET Submission #3175
V. 2024.06.12.8

Dear Ms. Kein,

Thank you for requesting approval of the upgrade to the Bump 50:50 Electronic Raffle System. We
have completed our review.

The Bump 50:50 Electronic Raffle System is approved for use in Washington State. The approval is
contingent on the following requirements.

Manufacturer Requirements:
o Notify the WSGC of any changes made to the firewall configuration (in relation to the

electronic raffle system network) or equipment prior to those changes taking place to
identify if further testing or review is required.

Requirements for Electronic Raffle Licensees:
o Ensure a unique PIN is added to the RSU’s upon initial login in the event that one is lost or

stolen.

o Notify the WSGC of any changes made to the firewall configuration (in relation to the
electronic raffle system network) or equipment prior to those changes taking place to
identify if further testing or review is required.
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The electronic signatures for the Electronic Raffle System are listed below.

Descriptio |File/Directory Name| Version SHA-256 Checksum MD5 Checksum
n
Server
Server mds.txt 2024.06.12. | N/A DEGAE464A0CE5D/03
8 76C6F8B42DEDFE3
36E3FD8A847FBC3D0BB141
Server sha256.txt 2024.06.12. | 5A7978C3AFB87A70DES2D | N/A
8 8
90EB91251C198C1B1DB9
Androi
d
Client
. 0B0A323AA2F87215DFE7
Android |\ /5 1apk | 2024.06.12. 87 B82DB97CA34657D98
Native 8 81CFF89ABFD2C00
Client D966D178697B8BA8490
BFo
21A/4CB05846203EA3630

Any modifications made to the Bump 50:50 Electronic Raffle System must be submitted to us for
additional testing and review. We reserve the right to investigate and reevaluate this equipment if
we determine that such a review is necessary to ensure compliance with applicable rules or laws in
Washington.

Thank you for your cooperation during this process. We appreciate your desire to comply with our
regulations. If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me at (509) 481-1573.

Sincerely,

Jim Nicks
Assistant Director
Enforcement and Operations Division

cc: Tony Hughes, Agent in Charge, Regulation and Enforcement Unit
File



